
- Please return by Monday, March 19th - Only one RSVP per family is needed - 

 

Student’s Name _________________________________  Teacher _______________  Grade ____ 

 

Please let us know how many people are attending so we can prepare your materials. 

 

Children _______             Adults _______ 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the CREC PTO.  

Please join us for our next  

PTO Meeting 

Tuesday, March 20th 

6:00 pm 

~ Bring the family ~ 

There will be a children’s 
activity overseen by  

students from the      
West High School. 

Featuring  Presenter 

Rocco Lombardo 
CPR/First Aid/AED Trainer  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


